January 18, 2021
Written Testimony of Salesha Olson in Support of
HCR 3007 - A concurrent resolution terminating the state of emergency in North Dakota

Chairman Weisz and members of the House Human Services Committee, | am Salesha Olson,
lifetime North Dakota resident, small business owner, and mother of 7. | am writing in strong
support of HCR 3007.

It has become increasingly apparent that the true pandemic is the long list of consequences
resulting from the drastic measures taken under the pretense of public health. Much damage
has been done by social distancing, mask wearing, restricting small businesses, mass testing,
quarantining, faulty testing, etc.

We, as people, can make decisions for ourselves regarding our health and those decisions
should remain personal, not forced. It is imperative that we protect our citizens by putting an
end to these unnecessary oppressive measures by terminating the state of emergency in ND
immediately. Please restore liberty to North Dakota by passing HCR 3007.

Thank you for considering my testimony.
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